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11 June 1992 

Paramount Chief Sombalane Abraham Kekana 
Amandebele-a-Moletlane Tribal Authority 

P.O. Box 38 
Marokolong 
Hammanskraal 

Your Excellency 

Your letter which you faxed on 14 May 1992, was put before a meeting of the Management Committee of 
CODESA on 1 June 1992. 

The Management Committee noted your appeal raised in this letter together with the attached note of support 
from the Civic Association. This matter is receiving attention within the CODESA process both through the 
deliberations of the Management Committee and in the dicussions that are proceeding in the Management 
Committee Sub-Committee that is dealing with matters relating to the Terms of Reference of Working Group 

4. 

We thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of CODESA. 

Yours sincerely 

S.S. van der Merwe & M. Maharaj 
Secretariat 

   


